
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/14/2025 3:43:14 PM

First name: Sarah

Last name: Herendeen

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am concerned about the Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project #67838 having a negative

environmental impact on the Black Hills, especially in relation to the water. I am also concerned about the

defilement of the Lakota people's sacred lands by mining. I believe that it is more important to preserve the

environment and respect native people's beliefs than it is to make money.

 

I am politely requesting that there be an extension made to the public comment period for this matter, so that

more people may have time to voice their thoughts, as well as asking that the Forestry Service require an

Environmental Impact Statement be made for this project.


